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Comments of Pacific Gas & Electric Company  
Black Start and System Restoration Phase 2 – Draft Tariff Language 

 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) offers the following comments on the California 

Independent System Operator’s (CAISO) Black Start and System Restoration Phase 2 Draft Tariff 

Language.  PG&E generally supports the CAISO’s proposed tariff amendments but seeks clarification 

on the change to strike Voltage Support from the list of Ancillary Services referenced in Sections 8.1 

and 11.10.2.  PG&E seeks to understand whether this deletion is due to a policy change with respect to 

the provision and compensation for resources providing Voltage Support or is merely an incidental 

tariff clean-up item.  If the latter, PG&E would appreciate information on the original tariff change 

necessitating the clean-up. 

 

PG&E looks forward to further discussion of this matter during the stakeholder call on May 15. 
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